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Statement

By

Mr. Hamid Ahmadi
 Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran 

41st Session of the UPR Working Group

Review of India   
Geneva, 10 November 2022

بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Mr. President,

The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes distinguished delegation of India to this session of UPR working group; 
 We commend the commitment of India to the promotion and protection of human rights of its people; 
Iran also commends India’s commitment towards holistic, equitable and sustainable development; 
In spirit of constructive cooperation, Iran offers India following two recommendations:
1. Continue to strengthen measures to increase livelihood opportunities, especially for women; 

2.  Continue efforts to improve the access of persons with disabilities to education, vocational training and health care facilities, 
Iran wishes India a successful review.  
I thank you, Mr. President 
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